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The next regular meeting of the Fredericton Toastmistress Club will take place Monday, 
November 14, at 7:00 p.m. at the Oromocto Community Centre, Miramichi Road, visitors I 
are welcome to attend. For more information on activities of the Toastmistress Club, call 
the public relations chairman, Shelley Petley at 457-0702.

RED 'N BLACK REVUE - November 14, at the Playhouse. Tickets $4.00 at the CSL Exchange I 

in SUB.
The exhibition of weaving "Memories" by Adele lives continues at the Art Centre, I 

Memorial Hall.

The Russian film "Ivan The Terrible Part II", directed by Sergei Eisenstein in 1946 will be 
shown at St. Thomas University. Edmund Casey Auditorium, at 8:00 p.m. The public is in­
vited to attend this film presentation which is jointly sponsored by St. Thomas University s I 
History Department and the Fredericton Russian Club. Admission is $1.00.

UNB PC Club meeting, at 6:30 p.m., Tilley Hall, Room 5. 4
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A Gift Certificat» can be used to 
purchase any of the following ser­
vices.
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Rust Protection—
□ Ziebart Formula Z—New 
Q Ziebart Formula G—Older

Vehicles
Sound Guard—Luxury of silence
Paint Centre
□ Chip Guard

. □ Versatil Liquid Line-A-Bed
Windshield Replacement—
□ Insurance Claims
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TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 15

students and $3.00 for the general public.

RED 'N BLACK REVUE - November 15 at the Playhouse. Tickets $4.00 at CSL Exchange in

SUB.

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 16

The UNB Baha'i Club continues its fall lecture series on the theme "Investigating the Foun­
dations of World Unity" with a talk by Michael Bray of the Université de Moncton on the 
topic "A Violence-Free Society." The talk will be presented in Room 26 of the SUB at 8 
p.m. and everyone is welcome. Refreshments will be served.H Car Groom—

□ Shine Guard
I I Seat & Rug Protection 
FI Interior Shampoo
I I Exterior Hand Wash
II Vinyl Roof Treatment 
T1 Engine Shampoo
Electronic Services—
□ Car Stereos
LI Cruise Controls 
FI Radar Detectors 
Other Services— 
fl Sun Roofs 
(™1 Running Boards
□ Splash Guards
□ Body Side Mouldings
□ Door Edge Mouldings

p.m.

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 17

Annual Spanish Dinner. Excellent authentic Spanish dishes. Room 26 of the SUB from 8 to 
11p.m. Tickets available in T132.
Dev loping a Women's Studies Programme will be sdiscussed by Lisa Phelps of Brandeis 
Univesity at 2:30 p.m. in Tilley room 28. All interested faculty and students are invited. 
Refreshments. Sponsored by UNB (Gillian Thompson, History Department).
A sneak preview of Graduate programs in administration available in the US and Canada 
is being presented by the UNB Faculty of Administration. Students, Faculty and the public 
are invited to attend the information session in Tilley Hall, room 325. A number of faculty 

I will be there to discuss the types of programs offered in North America, admission re­
quirements and career opportunities.
RED 'N BLACK REVUE - November 17 at the Playhouse. Tickets $4.00 at CSL Exchange in

I SUB. ,
All are welcome to lecture by Lisa Phelps of Brandeis University on Developing Women s
Studies Programme at 2:30 in Tilley, room 28.
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NO INTEREST 
REPAYMENT PLAN

PRO-TARC
LTD.Oyou already have your any exceptional

photos, pleasè put them in photographs, creative short
stories, poems, or reflec-an envelope with your

name, phone number, facul- tiens of your year's at UNB, 
ty, and where applicable, please submit them along 
major study of work and with your name and student

number to the Yearbook of­
fice, bottom floor of the 
SUB. Everything will be ac­
cepted with open arms. 
Let’s make this Your Year-

Attention all graduating 
students of UNB - deadlines 
for GRAD photos for the 
1983-84 UP THE HILL year­
book should be submitted to 
the yearbook office by

Make

“Total Car Care Centre’’
Lr. St. Marys

472-5751
submit them to the year­
book office bottom floor of 
the SUB.

Notice to all creative people 
in the yearbook. If attending UNB - if you have
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February 1, 1984. 
your appointments now, if 

want to be assured a
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